
Urgent Call to Action! 
States’ Rights  
to Label GMOs  

in Danger!
The Organic Consumers Association 
is calling on consumers to mobilize 
against HR 1599, the DARK Act, also 
called the “Mother of all Monsanto 
Protections Acts.” We need volunteers 
to organize meetings at the home 
state offices of U.S. Senate members, 
and ask these lawmakers to reject any 
federal bill that would strip states of 
the right to pass GMO labeling laws.

WHAT IS THE DARK ACT?
In February 2015, Rep. Mike Pompeo (R-Kansas) 
reintroduced HR 1599, a bill intended to strip 
states of their right to pass GMO labeling laws. 
The bill is officially called the “Safe and Accurate 
Food Labeling Act.” But we dubbed it the Deny 
Americans the Right to Know (DARK) Act because 
its intent is to stop the GMO labeling movement  
in its tracks.

WHY THE URGENCY?
In April, a judge in Vermont affirmed states’ rights 
to pass mandatory GMO labeling laws when she 
ruled against the biotech and food industries’ 
lawsuit aimed at keeping Vermont’s GMO labeling 
law from going into effect in July 2016. 

The ruling has Monsanto in a panic, and has 
forced Rep. Pompeo to speed up efforts to pass 
the DARK Act. HR 1599 was passed by U.S House 
of Representatives on Thursday, July 23. Now our 
only chance to stop it is in the Senate. 

WHAT CAN YOU DO TO 
STOP THE DARK ACT?
Members of Congress need to hear 
from you. Please call your Senators: 
202-224-3121 and ask them to 
oppose the Senate version of the 
DARK Act once it’s introduced.  
Let your Senators know that you 
want them to oppose any federal bill 
that would preempt states’ rights to 
pass mandatory GMO labeling laws. 

We need to start meeting with 
Senators now. If you can attend or 
help organize a meeting or rally 
with your Senator, please contact 
campaigns@organicconsumers.org. 
We can help organize the meeting, 
and also help you publicize it to  
your local media.  

FOR HELP OR MORE INFO 
Visit orgcns.org/1ADABMN for the latest on 
our campaign to stop 
the DARK Act. 
Call your senator's 
office and ask them to 
support mandatory 
labeling of GMOs, or 
email: campaigns@organicconsumers.org

Organic Consumers Association
organicconsumers.org
fb.com/organicconsumers
orgcns.org/1ADABMN
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